Thanks for writing a letter!

Date: Tuesday, May 11, 2021, 10:05 PM PDT

Brandon,

Thanks for writing a letter. Now, can you spread the word to keep up our momentum?

Click here to share this letter campaign on Facebook.

Click here to share this letter campaign on Twitter.

Or you can send your friends this link: https://actionnetwork.org/letters/savesheikhjarrah?
source=direct_link&

Or copy and paste the email below.
Thanks!

Al-Awda, the Palestine Right to Return Coalition

Copy and paste this email to friends to spread the word:

Subject: Send a letter: #SaveSheikhJarrah - protect Palestinian families and stop Israeli ethnic
cleansing in Jerusalem!

Body:
Friend,

| wrote a letter for the Action Network letter campaign: #SaveSheikhJarrah - protect Palestinian
families and stop Israeli ethnic cleansing in Jerusalem!.

Palestinian Jerusalemite families are facing imminent forced eviction from their homes by illegal
Israeli settlers, backed by the Israeli state. The attack on Sheikh Jarrah is part and parcel of the
ongoing and systematic ethnic cleansing targeting Palestinians in Jerusalem and is part of the
ongoing Nakba. Join Al-Awda, the Palestine Right to Return Coalition, to call on members of
Congress to save Sheikh Jarrah. Four Palestinian families have been ordered by an Israeli
district court to leave their homes by May 2 or face forced eviction, while three more families
have been ordered evicted by August. We need to receive as many signatures and letters as
possible in April to make it clear that this eviction must not be allowed to take place! The U.S.
provides Israel with over $3.8 billion annually in military assistance, directly implicating the
United States in Israeli crimes throughout occupied Palestine, including the assault on
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